
From: henkinp@earthlink.net
To: Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; MontgomerySteppe, Monica; Lawson-Remer, Terra
Cc: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] LAW ENFORCEMENT AGREEMENT WITH THE 22ND DIST. AGRIC. ASSOC. (Please include with

documents for agenda #2)
Date: Thursday, May 1, 2025 1:21:22 PM

Hi Supervisors,

The Sheriff and Deputies serve the Del Mar Fairgrounds from the Encinitas Office.
Not sure, whether it would be faster in an emergency (like transport to a hospital or a
gunman on the loose needing police reinforcements) to have the Del Mar or Solana
Beach police involved.

Not sure either why you waited until 30 days prior to the effective date to consider
this. I think you should do a 1 year (or less) contract and consider revising it then to
make sure it covers conditions now, which are different than in 2021. You have a lot
more people, for instance, dying of COVID or the vax and equipment is older (that is,
might break easier) and there is a greater risk of needing ambulance transport, if the
Sheriff’s Office needs to do this.

Since there is no contract attached, I am not sure if you need more than just a
renewal.

Regards,

Paul Henkin
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